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Happy Anniversary!
Barry Beyer 9/11 - 9 years

Carl Banks 9/12 - 1 year
James Hayes 9/13 - 2 years

Robert Schenk 9/13 - 2 years
Dennis Skaggs 9/14 - 8 years
  Steve Rickert 9/15 - 9 years

Robert Couvillon 9/16 - 10 years
Roger Shilito 9/17 - 14 years

Dan Lash 9/17 - 5 years
Bill Judd 9/18 - 28 years

Aaron Horsley 9/19 - 12 years
Jon Ward 9/19 - 12 years

David Brown 9/19 - 7 years
Rod Hood 9/19 - 7 years

Dave Montri 9/19 - 1 year
Jeff Trent 9/19 - 1 year

Jennie Satterfield 9/20 - 19
years

DRIVER APPRECIATION WEEK 2023

This year's driver appreciation week will be Monday,
September 11th to Friday, September 15th! We will have

daily raffles and prize drawings as well as our annual lunch on
Thursday September 14th along with donuts in the morning.

Please contact Joey at ext. 266 if you have any dietary
restrictions that do not allow you to eat Chick-fil-a. Thank
you for your continued hard work and dedication to M&M

Cartage!

OPEN ENROLLMENT

Open Enrollment will be from September 25th – September 29th
for employees to complete benefit elections for 2024. 

This Open Enrollment will be passive, which means you will not
need to complete enrollment unless you wish to make changes
for 2024. This is a great time to review your current benefits,
election amounts, and check dependents/beneficiaries even if
you are not making any changes. Please log in to Paycom to

review your current benefits. 

Alan Wells - 9/9
Charles Pace - 9/11
Larry Little - 9/14

Mike Schneidtmiller - 9/14
Aliou Cisse - 9/14

Scotty Jarniagan - 9/14
Debbie Hicks - 9/16

Henry Johnson - 9/16
Robert Stoess - 9/18

Tom Clark - 9/20
Matt Enahoro - 9/21

Reggie Flowers - 9/21
Amanda Lause - 9/21
Denaz Taylor - 9/21



If your DOT physical or CDL will be expiring before October 15th, make arrangements now to
renew! Physicals need to be renewed 30 days in advance to allow time to get it updated with
your state. If you have any questions call Paula at ext. 276 Thank you! 

 

ATTENTION ALL DRIVERS AND CDL HOLDERS

GEIL LANE YARD

There has been a recent uptick in liter being found on the Geil Lane yard by facility
maintenance. Cups, boxes,bags, and other trash have been found in the truck, trailer, and
employee parking lots. Please help us keep a clean space for all employees and put any trash
in the trash can. Thank you for your attention to this matter and let's all do our part keep
M&M clean and looking good for everyone. 

       

TROUBLE WITH TRUCKS NOT STARTING
We are seeing more and more instances of trucks being written up for no starts on the
Louisville and Sharonville yard. Many of our trucks have a battery shut off switch (see

pictures below) on the floor next to the driver’s seat. This switch needs to be on to start the
truck. When you are finished for the day, please turn the switch to the off position to save

the battery from unnecessary strain. If you have any question please contact the shop.
Thank you for your attention this matter and drive safe.

CALL OFF PROCEDURE
If you need to call off for any reason, you MUST call into dispatch and let them know why
you will not be here. Sending a text to someone in dispatch is not acceptable and can be

missed. This assures everyone knows who is calling off so we can be sure the route is
covered. 


